
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
June 16, 2025 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Re: Price Increase Effective July 1, 2025 
 
Consolidated Fabricators Corp., Building Products Division, will implement a price 
increase on all steel products for shipments made on or after July 1, 2025. 
 
This decision comes in response to newly announced federal tariffs on imported steel, 
which were increased from 25% to 50% as of June 3, 2025. These changes are 
contributing to upward pricing pressure not only on imported material but also on 
domestic mill output. As a result, steel costs continue to escalate across the market, 
impacting availability, lead times, and overall product pricing. 
 
We remain committed to supporting your business through these challenging market 
conditions by maintaining transparent communication, reliable product supply, and 
exceptional service. 
 
Updated price pages will be distributed as soon as they are available.  
 
In line with our quote policy, we will honor job quotes that are committed in writing within 
30 days of the quote date. All other quotes are subject to re-evaluation based on 
prevailing market conditions. 
 
We appreciate your continued partnership and thank you for your trust and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Consolidated Fabricators Corp. 
Building Products Division 
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